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Reception Visit to Lower Winskill Farm 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Reception class will visit Lower Winskill Farm on Monday 17th June. 
 

Lower Winskill is a working farm set in the spectacular limestone scenery overlooking Ribblesdale 

in the Yorkshire Dales National Park. The children will spend the day learning all about how a 

working farm runs; spending time with the animals and enjoying lots of interactive play.  

 

The children will leave school at 9:00am and return in time for a normal collection at 3:20pm, 

depending on traffic. 

Children must wear full school uniform with suitable walking footwear (no open toes). Please 

check the weather that day and ensure your child has a sun hat and sun cream applied at home 

and/or a waterproof coat if needed.  

 

Children will need a packed lunch (school can provide this) and a refillable water bottle.  

The cost of the visit is £5 per child; the rest of the visit has been covered by a school grant 

awarded to Mrs Oram.  This is a voluntary contribution, however if we do not receive sufficient 

funds the visit may have to be cancelled. The trip is now live on your parent pay account.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Lodge 

Headteacher 


